
Welcome Back 
Home & School is excited to 

welcome back new and familiar 

faces. We wish all students and 

families a great start to the new 

school year. 

 

A warm welcome back to our 

wonderful teachers and staff. 

Before the students started 

back, the staff were treated to 

cookies and coffee thanks to 

our Staff Appreciation 

committee. We wish them all 

the best this upcoming school 

year. 

 

Thank You 
Thank you to all families who 

purchased school supplies 

through our Editions Vaudreuil 

fundraiser. This is the first year 

that they offer home delivery 

only. If you have any feedback 

on this service, we’d love to 

hear it. 

 

Congrats 
Ms. Sandra, an integration aid 

at Beacon Hill, has retired. We 

will miss her, and we wish her 

the very best in this next 

chapter of her life. 

 

 

 

 

Coming Up… 
Sept 15 @ 5-630pm: H&S 
Meet and Greet 
Join us in the school library for 
a ‘Meet and Greet’ followed by 
our Annual General Meeting 
and first H&S meeting. All 
parents are welcome to join us 
to share ideas for the upcoming 
school year.  
 
Sept 17: First Hot Lunch  
Merenda catering service is 
back. Enjoy hot lunches every 
Wednesday and Thursday this 
year. Order directly through 
Merenda (details to follow in a 
separate email). 
 

Sept 19: First Pizza Lunch 
Your kids can once again enjoy 
pizza EVERY Friday. Place 
your order HERE by Sept 10th. 
 
Sept 19: First TCBY Treat 
Support this grade 6 fundraiser 
by purchasing TCBY, offered 
once a month, on a Friday. 
Place your order HERE by Sept 
10th.  
 
Oct 20-24: Book Fair 

Get ready for our annual fall 

Scholastic book fair! Students 

will have the opportunity to 

browse and shop with their 

classmates, and parents can  

also shop for books at our 

upcoming Halloween party. 

 

Oct 30: BHill BOOO - Bash!  

Get those costumes ready and 

practice your dance moves for 

our Beacon Hill BOOO Bash! 

This will be an outdoor family 

evening event, time TBC. 

 

Get Involved 
With your generous 

contributions and support last 

year, our fundraisers collected 

approximately $24,000. Visit 

the ABOUT US section on our 

H&S website for the Annual 

President’s Report to learn 

where those funds were 

allocated. 

 

We would love to continue 

offering the same traditional 

events and services this year, 

however, a lot of our go-to 

parent volunteers have 

graduated from Beacon Hill. We 

are looking for helping hands to 

fill the gaps, so please reach 

out if you can lend a hand! 

 
H&S Membership  
Support our Home and School 

by purchasing your 2025/26 

H&S membership right HERE.  

 

Spirit Wear 
Show your school spirit! Check 

out ROYAL BLUSH for clothing 

options. 

 

Lovable Labels 
All out of labels for school 

supplies and clothing? H&S 

receives 20% back on all sales 

purchased through LOVABLE 

LABELS. 
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